
West Sussex has recently been given a Government grant for additional Highway Infrastructure works, 
which they have to spend this side of 1st April.  There is one piece of work they are intending to do for 
Ashurst and this is as follows:- 
  
On the B2135 Steyning Road, Ashurst we are planning structural patching of a total of 98SqM over four 
patches. (7m x 2m) + (12m x 1m) + (45m x 1.5m) + (5m x 1m). this is over a stretch of the Northbound 
lane, 150m South of jnc with School Lane. 
  
Best wishes. 
  
David 
  
 


